
2016 – 2017 Food Service Update 

 

Parents/Guardians 

The MSD of Martinsville Food Service department has migrated from 

family meal accounts to Individual Student Meal accounts over the 

summer. During the change family meal account balances were divided 

up between all students attached to the family meal accounts.  Moving 

forward all students will have their own individual meal account. This 

change has allowed us to adopt a charge policy that is more consistent 

across all grade levels.   Here are a few helpful tips as your family adjust 

to the new Individual Student Meal accounts. 

 List the amount you want applied to each student’s account when 

sending in   one payment from home. 

 Make sure to monitor all student’s meal accounts when using 

Family Access. 

 Parent will have more control on how much each student spends.  

 Parents will receive low balance & negative balance calls for each student’s 

account. 

In addition to individual meal accounts we have launched a new online payment 

platform at www.payments.msdofmartinsville.org.  This program offers various 

payment for parents/guardians pertaining to both textbook fees and prepaid 

individual meal accounts.  The sites allows for low balance emails to be set-up and 

auto re-load options when a payment method is stores.  

 

Thanks for you allowing us to meet the nutritional needs of your students during 

the school day.   

 

MSD of Martinsville Food Service Team 

More information can be found at artiescafe.org 

Food Service Office –765-349-4452 

http://www.payments.msdofmartinsville.org/

